FROM THE WORLD-FAMED DESERT INN

BOX 1450 ® PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA

Jan, 1ly, 1959

Maurice W. Nittler
2818 S, Cherokee
Englewood, Colorade
Dear Mr, Nittler:

This is to verify your reception of KPAL
on Dec., 8, 1958,

Thank you for your letter. Besat wishes,
Sincerely,

e S

Ben Smith
Chief Engineer
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